
 

 

 
Welcome to Oak Class 

Hello and welcome back to a new term. I hope you are all feeling well rested after the two weeks off and are 

raring to go with excitement for all the learning we are going to do this term.  

 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Topics 

 

Our Topics this term are ‘All settlements are the same?’ which is a geography topic. In this topic we will be 

learning about our local area, using OS maps and will carry out some fieldwork in the local surroundings. We 

will then compare our findings with the location of New Delhi, identifying human and physical features. 

 

We will also learn about ‘How hard was it to invade and settle in Britain?’ which is a history topic. In this topic 

we will be learning about how the Britons felt when the Romans left Britain, the reasons for the Anglo-Saxon 

invasion and the different Anglo-Saxon settlements and beliefs. We will also be going on a school trip to West 

Stow to explore the different Anglo-Saxon buildings and to look at different artefacts. 

Oak Curriculum Letter 
 

Computing 

In Computing we will have an introduction to the 

concept of networks, learning how 

devices communicate. From identifying components, 

learn how information is shared and deepen this 

understanding by exploring examples of real-world 

networks. 

English 

In English we are going to be use a range of 

different texts to support our writing. We will be 

writing narratives, playscripts and persuasion.  

Below are some of the texts we will be using. 

 

 

Maths 

In Maths this term we will be covering 

Multiplication and Division, Length and Perimeter, 

Fractions, Mass and Capacity and Decimals. We will 

also be doing a lot of work learning our times 

tables using Times Table Rockstars.  

 

French 

In French this term we are going to learn how to 

say the months of the year, the seasons and 

numbers 1 – 31 so that we can say our birthdays in 

French. We are also going to learn how to say 

different colours and animals. 



 

RE 

In RE were are going to be covering two different 

topics with the questions: 

Sharing and Community: Do Sikhs think it is 

important to share?  

Religion: Sikhism 

Salvation: Is forgiveness always possible for 

Christians? 

Religion: Christianity 

 

 

 

Art 

In Art we are going to be 

 covering Craft and  

Design: Fabric of Nature. 

 
Science 

In Science we are going to be covering Energy: Light 

and Shadows and Energy: Sound and Vibrations. 

We will learn how we see and how light is reflected 

and used to create shadows. 

We will also learn how our ears hear and how sounds is 

created through vibrations. 

PSHE 

In PSHE this term we are going to be learning 

about Safety and the changing body as well as 

Citizenship.  

 

 

 

Spring timetable  

 

D & T 

In Design and Technology we are going to be 

learning about cooking and nutrition by adapting a 

recipe. 

 

PE  

Our PE day is Tuesday. Please ensure your child comes to school in the correct PE kit suitable for the weather. 

Year 3s will have an additional PE lesson on Wednesdays where they will be preparing for the Maypole 

performance in May. Please send them into school in school uniform for this.  

 


